
From: Jamie Taylor <theboywholefthome@me.com>  
Sent: 26 October 2020 10:00 
To: Licensing <Licensing@kirklees.gov.uk> 
Subject: Representation - 39 Bridge Street - Northern Sole Cafe Limited 
 
Hi   
 
I’d like to make a representation regarding the application for an alcohol licence for 39 Bridge 
Street in Slaithwaite.  
 
I would like to state our objection to this licence. We live in the property just across the road and 
we believe that the sale of alcohol would have a hugely negative impact on our quality of living. It 
would create a triangle of bars, with The Commercial at one point, The Bridge at another and 
now the proposed Northern Soul Cafe. It is likely that customers would travel between the three, 
putting our house on a thoroughfare of potentially drunk and loud people. It is already disturbing 
enough having The Bridge to the left of us, but having another similar venue to our right would be 
intolerable. This would be made especially worse as the property has an outdoor section which 
would no doubt be used for seating and smoking. We already have issues with parking and traffic 
and the addition of a late night bar would only make this worse. We have previously objected to a 
similar licence a few months ago which was withdrawn. I’d like to suggest that this one be treated 
likewise. 
 
many thanks 
 
Jamie Taylor  
Curator, Copywriter and Creative Producer 
07968239258 
www.hellojamietaylor.com 
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